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Tom McGuinness
fyi-request-1616-62a188d5@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Dear Mr McGuinness
| refer to your request of 16 April 2014 for the following information:

1. The total number of offences, by month, for the years 2000 - 2013, where "scene type" was
a type of on-licensed premise (hotel, nightclub)

a) For the Auckland City Central Area

b) For the Auckland City, Waitemata, and Counties-Manukau Districts

c) For New Zealand

2. The total number of Breach of Liquor ban notices, by month, for the years 2000 - 2013
a) For the Auckland City Central Area

b) For the Auckland City, Waitemata, and Counties-Manukau Districts

c) For New Zealand

3. The total number of violence offences (all type), by month, for the years 2000 - 2013,
where "scene type" was a type of on-licensed premise (hotel, nightclub)

a) For the Auckland City Central Area

b) For the Auckland City, Waitemata, and Counties-Manukau Districts

c) For New Zealand

4. The total number of viclence offences (all type), by month, for the years 2000 - 2013,
where "scene type" was a type of private residence (house, apartment)

a) For the Auckland City Central Area

b) For the Auckland City, Waitemata, and Counties-Manukau Districts

c) For New Zealand

5. The total number of 3Fs, for days of the week Thursday, Friday, and Saturday, by month,
for the years 2000 - 2013,
a) For the Auckland City Central Area

In the instance the specific date range for any of these categories is not available a
representative selection of years would be an alternative.

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that Police require an extension of time in
which to respond to your request, pursuant to section 15A(1) of the Official
Information Act 1982, because the request necessitates a search through a large
quantity of information and consultations such that a proper response to the request
cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit. Police require until 13 June
2014 to provide a substantive response to your request.

You have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsmen about this extension.

Yours sincerely
Teresa McMahon
Ministerial Services

Safer Communities Together




